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Dear Don Brown, 

Please docket this email as a public comment for R2024-017 in the Matter of Proposed Clean
Car and Truck Standards: Proposed Section 35 III. Admin Code 242. 

My public comment is in response to the IL EPA. I urge the Pollution Control Board to refuse
the IL EPA's detrimental stance as they are aligning directly with toxic polluters' interests and
ignoring the lives of Illinois families, children, and elderly.  

Instead, please stand up for the wellbeing of Illinois residents by being in support of the
Proposed Clean Car and Truck Standards. These standards would keep major car and trucking
emissions in check and help bring Illinois to become cleaner for all! 

It is not too late for the Illinois Pollution Control Board to protect the lives of Illinoisans. 

Thank you for your time. 

Madalynn Benavides
-- 
Best, 
Madalynn Benavides 
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